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Newsletter 
Friday 12th November  

 
 

Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

 This week the children at Boasley Cross took the 

time to reflect and remember those who had given 

their lives for others. Mrs Simmons and the children 

created a beautiful poppy display outside the front 

of the school during forest school sessions and in our 

assembly on Wednesday, staff explained why we wear a poppy 

on Armistice Day. Staff were extremely proud of how the 

children conducted themselves in our two-minute silence to 

mark our respect on Thursday morning, well done to all our 

children.                                 

 

We would like to remind parents that the main gates to the school open at 8:35am and 

learning activities and challenges are already set up for children to access. As we are 

trying to maximise the amount of learning time available in our school day, your child/ren 

arriving to school on time will ensure that they do not miss out on any crucial activities 

to support their learning. The gates will be locked at 8:45am, if your child/ren arrive 

after this time you will need to call the school office as someone will need to come to 

open the gate.  

 

On Tuesday next week, children in Littlemoor class will be visiting Rosemoor Gardens to 

create their own natural artwork. The children will be exploring the seasonal changes 

around them and looking at the range of materials they use to create their masterpieces! 

Although the weather is forecast to be dry, we are asking that children come to school 

with a warm coat and sensible shoes as we will be outdoors for most of the visit. We have 

ordered a packed lunch for each child, but please feel free to provide your child with a 

packed lunch and soft drink. As mentioned in our letter which went out earlier this week, 

children can bring up to £5 to spend in the gift shop. Can we ask that all money is handed 

to Littlemoor staff in a named envelope on Tuesday morning.  We are looking forward to 

sharing photographs with you in next week’s newsletter.  

 

 

 

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

98.70% 

 



 

 

 

Our librarians will open the library to story times starting from 

next week. As we continue to raise the profile of reading for 

pleasure, can we ask that reading books are brought into school 

each day. We are encouraging children to read with an adult 5 

times per week and have this recorded in their reading record 

book. The librarians will be choosing a name from the draw for 

the reading basket each Friday during our Celebration assembly. 

They will also begin our book track system where children will be 

awarded certificates for the number of books that they have 

read in our weekly assemblies.  

 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Sumner who has won a ‘Yoto’ player and 

cards for the school.  This will be a valuable resource that can 

be used across both classes to share and listen to stories as well 

as support children with their mental health and wellbeing using 

the meditation stories available. We have spent time together 

this afternoon setting the device up so the children can begin 

using this next week!  

 

If there is anything you would like to discuss regarding your child, please do speak to 

your child’s class teacher who will be happy to arrange an appointment or alternatively 

speak to Mrs Davey in the office who will be happy to co-ordinate an appointment for 

you. 

 

Once again, many thanks for your continued support. Wishing everyone a wonderful 

weekend. 

 

Mrs Cook 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

This week, School Council have decided that, for a donation 

of £1, children at Boasley Cross can support Children in Need by 

attending school on Friday 19th November in their own choice 
of non-school uniform - some suggestions included spotty outfits 

or pyjamas (if slippers are being worn, please can shoes also be 
sent in for outdoor use). It was also suggested and agreed that 
School Council would run a cake stall at breaktime and 

lunchtime. We would be really grateful if adults could support children, where 
possible and if time allows, in making just a few cakes/biscuits for us to sell. 

Please could donations be brought in on Friday morning. Cakes will be priced 
at 20p. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Our Star Learners this week 

 

                                         
 

 

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

‘Resourceful’ 

 

                           
 

 

 

 

 

Freya for always showing 

resourcefulness by using 

our displays and working 

walls to support her work. 

Sam for his fabulous 

instructional writing 

based on our class text. 

Reuben for some fabulous maths 

learning this week. Reuben has 

been super focused and always had 

his answers ready on the carpet.  

Eleanor for using 

homophone resources 

around the room to help 

her during phonics lessons. 



 

 

School Diary 

November 2021 

Monday 15th 
Nurture group (selected children) Outdoor Learning session - waterproofs 
and wellies required 

Tuesday 16th 
Littlemoor Rosemoor trip 
Netball after school club 

Wednesday 17th 
Oketor Outdoor Learning session - waterproofs and wellies required 
Environmental after school club 
OCRA Martial Arts after school club 

Thursday 18th 
Whole School PE sessions with Mr Pugh – Full PE kits required 
OCRA Multi Skills after school club 

Friday 19th Book and Biscuit 2.15pm & Celebration Assembly 2.40pm – all welcome 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 

8.30am to 3pm 
Tuesday/Thursday  
8.30am to 12pm  

Please advise the office by 
12pm if your child’s ‘going 

home’ arrangements are to 
change for the day so that this 

can be logged for 
safeguarding purposes. 

 
Please see the following link for The 

Federation of Children’s Book Groups 
Newsletter which includes lots of great 

reading information: 
FCBG_News_October_2021_WEB.pdf 

  REMINDER 
Please could parents check that their 

child/ren have their reading book and 

reading diary with them daily. 

 

Additionally, this week each child will be 

bringing home a reading booklet. This 

can be used as question prompts when 

you read with your child to help them 

gain a deeper understanding of the text. 

Thank you for your support.     

 

FORTHCOMING DIARY DATES 
 

• Tuesday 16th November – Littlemoor 
Rosemoor trip 

• Friday 19th November – Oketor Northcott 
Theatre trip consents & parental contributions 
deadline on School Gateway 

• Monday 13th December – Christmas dinner 

• Wednesday 15th December Oketor Northcott 
Theatre trip 

• Thursday 16th December – Christmas Nativity 
Bratton Clovelly Parish Hall 1:30pm 

• Friday 17th December – Last day of term 

• Wednesday 5th January – All pupils return 

 

file:///C:/Users/DevranDavey/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/MELTQJN6/FCBG_News_October_2021_WEB.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
  

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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